
 UPC's Advent Study will begin on 
Sunday, December 3 at 7:30 PM via 
Zoom. Pastor Hoots will lead this 
study. The title of the book that will be 
used is The Good The Bad The Ugly. 
The book may be purchased on 
Amazon. The description of the book is 
as follows: 
" In this four-week Advent study, 
author Richard B. Wilke focuses 
on people in the story of Christ’s 
birth. There are those we 
associate with the joy and 
celebration of Christmas—the 
wise men, the shepherds, and 
Joseph. Yet the author reminds 
us not to forget that the evil King 
Herod is also part of the 
Christmas story, and how it is 
because there is evil in our world 
that we so desperately needed - 
and need - a Savior." 
There will be a connection link on the 
UPC website 
 


